Please Join Us!
The Crestwood High School PTA 2017 – 2018
· Your membership dollars support great programs for our students and assist in payment for necessities such as liability insurance and licenses. 
· Parents of seniors that are interested in participating in the Lock-In must be members of the PTA. 
· The PTA isn’t just for parents of seniors, parents of underclassman are encouraged to join! 
· To be able to volunteer for activities during the year, your membership and clearances must be up to date. https://epatch.state.pa.us/ 
· Your PTA membership also entitles you to numerous benefits. Visit the National PTA website for more information https://www.pta.org/benefits 
Please take a moment to fill out the form below and return it with your payment of $8 per adult. 
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 Please enclose/attach $8 membership fee (per adult) in the form of a check made payable to Crestwood High School PTA.
